
 

 

In this week’s Gospel, Jesus 
shows a small glimpse of 
His divinity through His 

voice calming the stormy 
sea. 

 
Through this, children see 

how Jesus can restore order 
where there is chaos and 

mend the broken. 
 

They explored how they can 
be filled with wonder and 

awe at Jesus’ mighty 
presence over the stormy 

seas in our lives. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we had a special assembly to celebrate all 

those who made their First Holy Communion this year – 

congratulations. 

‘May you always know the peace of Jesus, the light of 

his love, and the joy of his life within you’ 

For YEAR 6 families….. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

We have now heard from 

Magna that their Ofsted 

registration has been 

approved! Next week Magna 

will be sharing more details for 

those parents who wish to have 

breakfast/afterschool care 

from September. 

Due to the hot weather of late children 

are removing their jumpers/cardigans in 

school meaning it is as important as ever 

to label your child’s uniform. If a 

jumper/cardigan does not have a name 

marked on it, it is incredibly difficult to 

return it to the correct owner if 

misplaced! 

Emanuel B 

& Alejandro 

 

Well done to 

both of you! 

Well done to Year 6 for their impressive 

Ukulele performance. You have been 

working so hard and the work has certainly 

paid off! 

May we again remind you that you 
MUST notify the office if someone 
unfamiliar to us is collecting your 

child. The end of the day is an 
extremely busy time for the office 
and it makes it difficult for us to 

deal with unfamiliar adults 
wanting to take children. 

Gideon from Year 4 
was lucky enough to 
have the opportunity 

to play rugby at 
Twickenham last 

weekend. His club 
(Blackheath) were 

invited to play a 
tournament on the 

pitch before the South 
Africa v Wales game. 

The Barbarians played 
Fiji after that - so was a 
full-on day of rugby in 

the Stadium! 

Year 3 had a 

fantastic time on 

Thursday visiting 

the National Gallery. 

What budding 

artists we have! 


